
 
95 Bournais Dr, Winnipeg, MB R2C 3Z2 ● Telephone 204.958.6532 ● Email bw@retsd.mb.ca
June 20, 2025
Re: 2025 / 2026 Lunch Program

Dear Parent / Guardian:

We are writing this letter to inform you that the fees for the Bernie Wolfe School lunch supervision program for the 2025-2026 school year will be the following:
•
The annual user fee for each student registering for full-time grades 1-5 and staying at school during the lunch break will be $160.00 per student per year. This fee is for supervision only, students must supply their own lunch.
•
The annual user fee for kindergarten will be $80.00 per student per year.
·        The fees for students staying part time will remain $1.00 per day per student sold in groups of 20. 
This new fee represents an increase of $20 per year for full-time participants.  Currently the lunch program is operating in a deficit position, and we can no longer maintain the current fee as the program would not be viable.  It has been many years since the BWSLP has raised fees and wages and expenses have continued to rise. We wanted to give families notice so that this increase can be planned for.
Here are a few things to note:

· An independent committee of Bernie Wolfe School parent volunteers whose children are registered in the Bernie Wolfe School Lunch Program (BWSLP) is providing oversight for the BWSLP. New members (parents / guardians with children registered in the lunch program) are welcome to join the committee.
· Any Kindergarten – Grade 5 child staying at Bernie Wolfe School during the lunch break, even once, needs to be registered with the BWSLP.
· The BWSLP provides on-site supervision of students at the school during lunch hour. As lunch breaks are a parental responsibility, if your child is not registered in the BWSLP you must make other arrangements for your child(ren) during the lunch break. 

· Registration Forms for each of your children will be available in the fall. 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you would like more information on becoming involved with the committee, please contact Frank Reeves by leaving a message with the school office (204.958.6532).
Bernie Wolfe School Lunch Program Committee
The Bernie Wolfe Community School Lunch Program (BWCSLP) is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing our students 
with a sense of belonging in a welcoming, caring and safe environment where parents/guardians 
may choose to have their children supervised over the lunch break.
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